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Williams, David tDCl! 

From: 
Sent: 
To: 
Cc: 
Subject: 

Williams, David (DCI) 
24 May 2004 11:06 

........... 
Code A                i 

~F’W.:~,~Fl~l~t-~i’-S-~)-f-~{l~-IOf~;~-200~~;~-GW MH]~vestig at ion. 

..... Original Message ..... 

From: Williams, David (DCI) 
Sent: 24 May. 2004. 10:51 
To: [ Code A 
Subject: A.H. letters of 4th May 2004 re GWMH investigation. 

Dear Mrs Alexander. 

May I take this opportunity to confirm receipt of your letters of the 4th May 2004 in respect of 
family members:- 

Mr BRICKWOOD. 
Emily YEATS. 
Mrs TAYLOR. 
Mike WILSON. 
Mr CHIVERS. 
Gillian MacKENZIE and Lesley RICHARDS. 
Dorcas GRAHAM. 
Charles FARTHING. 
Mrs CARBY. 
Diane DAVIES. 

Your enquiries are receiving attention, and I will respond asap. 

I have passed on your best wishes to Nivel NIVEN, they were much appreciated. 

I am likely to be travelling to London on the 10th or 1 lth June 2004 to meet with the CMO and to 
discuss a number of issues including the concerns raised regarding Jane BARTONS ongoing 
status. 
Would either of these dates be suitable to yourself for a meeting?.. About 1100am?.. 

You have raised the issue of counselling for family members. Having spoken with our Family 
Liaison Officer I am aware that whilst some of the group members have been referred to their 
individual GP’s none have specifically asked for counselling through the police FLO. Whilst I 
appreciate the potential trauma to family members no specific instance has been raised to date. 
We will seek to refer such instances to the individuals own GP who must be in the best position to 
make an immediate assessment towards a requirement for counselling. 

I am seeking to appoint a police family liaison coordinator as this investigation enters a new 
phase to review and manage family liaison issues. My personal focus will remain towards the 
investigation of allegations. I am hoping that when Nigel NIVEN returns he will take on the 
continuing liaison role with yourself and other stakeholders. 

In response to your request for individual family members to be debriefed personally by a suitably 
medically trained person, in essence this is being done through the ongoing written feedback 
provided by Mathew LOHN. I would not seek to extend this to personal briefings which are likely 



to be considerably time consuming and detract from the focus of our investigation. 

I look forward to meeting with you, hopefully in June. 

David. M. WILLIAMS. 
Detective Chief Inspector. 
24th May 2004. 
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